
 

 

 

 

 

Membership Update Center (mUC) 
Overview 

 

 
Go to www.circlek.org. Click on Resources, then the Membership Update Center. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You will be taken to the following website. Log in using the email you provided when you paid 
dues. If you are unable to log in, please contact one of the following people: 

• District Governor Aisling McShane – governor@pacirclek.org 
• District Secretary/Treasurer Joel Jaskolski – secretary@pacirclek.org 
• District Administrator Brett Cutright – administrator@pacirclek.org 
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After you log in, on the next screen click on the Membership Update Cntr button. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
On the Membership Update Center page, you can review your club information to make sure it 
is still accurate (Dashboard tab). Note that if there was a change in your advisor, you will have to 
send an email to Member Services at Kiwanis International. You can also update your officers 
for the new year.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



On the Members tab, you can add and delete members from your roster. You will have to delete 
any people from your roster who graduated or are no longer a member of your club or the 
invoice will include them on the balance due. If you have an influx of new members, there is a 
bulk add option to utilize. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
After you have updated your membership list, click on the Finances tab. This will create your 
club’s invoice to pay your dues. You can either print the statement and pay be check or pay 
online with a credit card. Please do not send any cash to International. If you choose to pay by 
check, the invoice will have the mailing address for the check. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As a reminder, you can pay dues more than one time a year. For example, you can collect dues 
and pay in October, continue to collect dues, and pay in November, and so on. If you have any 
questions on this process, please contact the District Governor, District Secretary/Treasurer, or 
District Administrator. 
 


